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The county commissioners have completely overstepped with this proposal, their duty is to represent the citizens of
this county and not their own personal agendas. It is also clear they they believe themselves to be either of more
importance than the citizens they represent, or more entitled to protection. Either is abhorrent to me. Not only
does this proposal infringe upon the rights guaranteed under the 2nd amendment of constitution, it does so in the
face of the recent SCOTUS ruling that protected those rights. A ruling which resulted in our governor amending state
requirements to be in compliance with the constitution and SCOTUS ruling. Maryland has some of the strictest gun
laws in the US, I find it hard to believe that restricting the rights for law abiding conceal carry holders in our state
will do anything more than strip the rights of the citizen to protect themselves or their businesses. Those that have
conceal carry permits in this state have been rigorously vetted, taken classes, and have met all requirements in
order to do so. Guns are not permitted in county buildings as is. Limiting conceal carry to within 100 yards of a
county building provides no benefit or security to the general public, this proposal is nothing short of a grab at
personal rights.
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